



Coordinating Group Meeting Minutes 5/9/18

1. Confirmed future meeting dates/topics/lunches.
 - a. May – Accessibility, OIT to provide lunch from Tazikis
 - b. June – UA Innovation Team, Andrew Richardson’s hotel simulation project
 - c. July – social lunch
 - d. August – OIT Security
2. John Hunt needs to send out a Qualtrics form to the WebTide community with a list of potential group projects after his presentation next week.
3. The team discussed updating the WebTide website. Meagan sent photo options.
4. The team reviewed WebTide logo options. A few edits were suggested before sharing with the group.